6/25/T

lion, John idtehell
The Attorney uener-1
Department of Justice
Hashington, D.C. 20530

Ee&r i‘lr . k’litch@ll,
4ft r a delay of wore than six months, + have just received your deputy's
letter dated June 25 which does not regpond to my requests of Fuwmmx®F

f@ecenber 7, 1970.

znelosed with your deputy's letter was a copy wf the 1968 Funel Review., While I
am hsepy to have an extrs copy, it is not what I agked for.

Under the circumatances, and particularly because oi the inordinate delay, in
itself, I believe, a violation of 5 UeeCe 552, I regard this DON~response as a
rejection and I write this lotter to Jou azm my appeel from it,

dinecerly,

Harold Weisberg



